
Michael Ben-Zvi
Bowdoinham
LD 29
I am Michael Ben-Zvi and I have lived in Bowdoinham for 4 years and I am writing 
in support of LD 29. My family and I would use the trail recreationally in all 
seasons--biking and running when it is warm out, skiing in the winter. I commute to 
Brunswick for work and would like a safe biking option that this would provide.
Thank you for your time, Committee Member. I hope you vote "Ought to Pass” on 
LD 29


